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Financial management functions are vital for the management of financial resources. Financing is referred to as providing capital at the time it is necessary for the company. The financial function includes the procurement of funds from various sources and their proper use in business concerns. The basic concept of financing includes
funds, funds and amounts. The main financing function is the process of obtaining and using funds for a business. Financing functions are linked to the overall fund management of a business organisation. Financial function also concerns decisions such as business, size of business, type of mechanisms used, use of debt capital, liquidity
position and so on. A brief discussion of the main financial management functions is mentioned below: 1. Assesses the capital requirements of enterprises: A financial manager must first make an assessment of the overall capital requirements of the company. This will depend on a number of determinants, such as the company's potential
costs and expected profits and upcoming programs and policies. Forecasts must be made in an adequate and worrying manner, which increases the profit capacity of enterprises and ensures the proper use of financial resources. Thus, financial management functions guide a financial manager to assess organisational capital
requirements. 2. Notes the composition of the capital: Once the capital requirements have been assessed with the best possible effort, the capital structure of the company must be decided. This involves analysing short- and long-term debt equity. This will depend on the percentage of shares held by a company and other additional funds
to be raised by third parties through lending. 3. Makes the choice of sources of funds: A financial manager must evaluate different sources of funds. A company has many options for raising additional funds to be acquired in the business, such as loans to be taken out of banks and other financial institutions, issuing company shares and
bonds, public deposits to be taken, as in the form of bonds. The choice of a factor depends on the relative advantages and disadvantages of each source and funding period. 4. Investment of total funds: The fund manager must decide how to distribute the total amount of funds to profitable enterprises. It must ensure that there is security
in investment and positive regular returns are possible. The capital should be invested wisely, so that there is a loss of funds or loss of experience. For this purpose, the manager may use various investment tools, such as portfolio analysis, net present value, internal rate of return, average rate of return and so on. 5. Disposal of surplus:
The Chief Financial Officer shall calculate the profits of the undertakings at the end of an accounting period. The decision on net profits must then be taken by the financial director of the company. This decision can be taken in two ways. It can be dividend to the shareholders of a company in which ordinary shareholders will receive profits
in the form of money or share or maintain profits for certain purposes, such as expansion, diversification or innovation of the business. 6. Manages cash flow: Financial director of a company must make decisions about the management of cash. Cash is required for a variety of purposes, such as paying salaries and salaries to workers,
paying creditors, paying electricity and water bills, covering the company's current obligations, maintaining inventory costs, purchasing raw materials for daily production, etc. Financial Controls: The functions of a finance manager are not only to make a financial plan, to procure a fund and to use the funds, but also to control the finances
related to the business. This function can be done with many techniques such as ratio analysis, financial forecasting, cost analysis and profit control and distribution techniques, etc. Decisions on acquisitions and mergers: A business organisation can either expand through the acquisition of other businesses or by starting the business
through mergers with other companies. While the takeover decision indicates a process of buying new or existing companies, the merger is a process in which two or more companies come together to create a new business. During this decision, the chief financial officer must deal with many complex securities valuations of each
company. 9. Tax planning and asset protection: It is the duty of the financial manager to reduce the company's tax liability. This task should be performed wisely. It is very important that an economic body properly examines different systems and invests accordingly. It should also protect assets operating in the business to ensure the best
possible use of resources. 10. Decision on the preparation of the capital budget: Long-term decisions include investing in shares or bonds, buying new equipment, building new facilities, etc. These decisions are called the capital budget. In this decision-making of the financial managers of the company faces many complex situations.
Since the process requires a huge amount of capital, it is necessary for a financial manager to identify the investment opportunities and challenges involved. Effective use of financial management functions helps a company maximize wealth. Financial management is a continuous and interrelated process involving the determination of the
required amount of required for the immediate operation of the business, the evaluation and selection of the best alternative sources of capital, the allocation of funds according to the need of the business sector and the distribution of the profits earned. Read more about financial management Financial Management is a critical issue in
business. The reason is that a company cannot operate without the proper use of funds. It could even slow growth. To understand and implement the right management practices when managing and using funds, you need to know you know valuable financial management is in a business. In this post, we will discuss financial
management, its objectives, concept, and operation in an organization. What is the concept of financial management? Before we are divided into the operation and objectives of financial management, let us define what the term means. Through definition, one would appreciate the importance of the concept and why it should be
considered in the business environment. The most popular and acceptable definition of financial management as given by S.C.Kushal is that Financial Management deals with the provision of funds and their effective use in the business. Weston and Brigham: Financial management 'is an area of economic decision-making, harmonising
individual incentives and business objectives'. Joshep and Massie: Financial Management is the business of a business that is responsible for acquiring and effectively utilizing the funds needed to effectively operate Financial Management is vital for any company, whether small or large. It's like the lifeline of the operation. It is also a vital
activity to be carried out in every organization. However, financial management involves the process of planning, organising, monitoring and controlling an organisation's financial resources. The idea to do this is to be able to achieve the vision or goals of the company within the set time frame. Financial Management is a regular practice in
a business environment. It involves managing a company's financial resources to ensure that there is little or no waste. It controls everything about the financial activities of the company, which includes the provision of funds, the use of funds, payments, accounting, risk assessment, and other things related to finances. And that's one of
the reasons it is considered an integral part of the company because, without proper use of the funds, the business can go down. It may also not have what it takes to produce or do business. The general principles of management also apply to the financial management of the company. But the main focus should not be to create the
authorities or department to manage the company's finances. They should be regulated to follow best practices, use the necessary financial management tools and also develop the right strategies to minimise costs and ensure the smooth functioning of production or business activities. In other words, the use of venture capital matters. It
is the reason financial management is like the engine room of the company and can affect any other department if treated correctly. Thus, in order to eliminate any form of barrier that may hinder the development of the enterprise, enterprises must ensure the creation of the appropriate financial management mechanism. The objectives of
financial management There are objectives or reasons why companies implement these management strategies for the development of their business. 1. Maximizing profit One of the reasons company employs a financial director is to maximize profit while managing the financing of the company. The profit may be short-term or long-term.
But the main focus is that the person or department that handles the company's financial issues must ensure that that company has sufficient profits. 2. Proper mobilisation of funding The collection of funds for the operation of the business shall also form an integral part of the financial management which the administrator must properly
handle. Once the administrator has completed the estimate of the amount required for a business process, the required amount can then be requested from any legal sources, such as bonds, shares, or even an application for a bank loan. But the point is that there should be a right balance between the money the company has and the
amount it borrowed. READ Great Schools of Thought Management3. Survival of the Company The survival of the company is essential. This is one of the reasons the administration considers hiring financial managers in the first place. The administrator must make sufficient financial decisions to ensure the success of the company. 4.
Appropriate coordination There must be a proper understanding and an enterprise between the various departments. The financial department must understand and agree with other departments within the company for the smooth operation of the business. 5. Reduces the cost of Capital Financial managers are also trying their best to
reduce the cost of capital, which is something that is vital for the business. They ensure the money they borrow attracts few interest rates so the company can maximize profit. Financial management functions These are the tasks of a financial manager. They are there to ensure that everything related to the financial means in a business is
ok. Here are the financial management functions: 1. Financial Planning and Forecasting It is the responsibility of the financial manager to plan and assess the financial needs of the company. It must provide details of the amount of money that will be required to purchase different assets for the company. Management through the financial
manager must know what to spend on working capital and fixed assets and on the business. Another vital task of the chief financial officer is to make futuristic plans for the funds that the company will need. And the way in which the funds will be implemented and used is also of paramount importance to the financial director. 2.
Determination of the composition of the capital After planning and forecasting, the capital structure should be decided. The combination of debt and funds used to finance the company's future profitable investment opportunities is referred to as a capital structure. 3. Capital investments The Financial Director shall ensure that the funds
allocated to the undertaking are used adequately for the development of the business. The cost of acquiring this fund and the value of the returns must be compared and balanced. The financial director should also consider the channels higher returns and improves them. 4. Maintaining proper cash liquidity is the best source for
maintaining liquidity. The company requires to buy raw materials, pay salaries and address other financial needs of the company. However, the financial director must determine whether there is a demand for liquid assets. It must also organise these assets in a way that the company will not experience a lack of capital. 5. Disposal of
surplus selling assets and investments in more productive ways will increase profitability and thus increase roce. 6. Financial control of financial controls may be interpreted as an analysis of a company's actual results, approached from different perspectives at different times, compared to its short, medium and long-term objectives and
business plans. Conclusion Financial management is a hot topic in the business world because of the importance of financing for the business. The reason for setting up a company is to make a profit and also run for many years. However, it is the responsibility of the financial director that the company's finances are adequately used. 78
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